
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Wraparound Childcare 
 

We are so delighted with the amazing new provision of wraparound childcare in 
place, staffed by a dedicated team and attended by fantastic children who are having 
lots of fun! The morning session runs from 8am, and the afternoon session runs until 
5:45pm. There are some spaces available for drop-in sessions. We require 48 hours’ 

notice if you would like to use the service on an adhoc basis. Please do call or email us 
if you have any questions and would like to discuss this.  

 

    
 

   

 

14th Oct 2022 
 
 

Fear can’t hurt you any more than a dream William Golding, Lord of the Flies 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Musson 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
year3circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Parker:  

year3squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

 
Mrs Alexander & Ms Rayner:  

year4@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Frost:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 
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Harvest 
 

This week we had a wonderful Harvest assembly in the sunshine. We talked about what Harvest means and 
enjoyed some prayers together. We are so grateful for the amazing donations for the Rowhedge hub of 

Colchester Food Bank. Thank you to everyone who helped with a donation, with their communication, and 
with the heavy lifting! 

 
 

     
 

   

Open Morning 
  

We were delighted to meet prospective parents of children due to join Foundation Stage next year. We love 
showcasing what incredible pupils attend St Lawrence and all of their achievements. If you know anyone with a 

child due to start in September, we’d love to hear from them and book them into one of our other sessions.  
 

 
 

  
 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Darla Rose, Dennie, Clara, T’Nayah and Elliot in Year 1; Maxx, Winnie, Ben S, Esther, Otylie, Elliot, Matilda, 
Genieve, Filip, Ben R, Chloe L, Max, William, Freddie, Sky, and Yan-Mei in Year 2; George K, Edith, Leo, Elisie, 

Megan, Phoebe and Bobby in Year 3 


